
Cardiff University and the University of Bristol are conducting 
a survey looking at the grief experiences and support needs 
of people bereaved during the pandemic. We would like to 
increase participation among people from minority ethnic 

groups, especially given the terrible impact Covid-19 has had 
on many communities. We would like to give voice to your 

experiences and identify ways to improve the support    
available for people who are bereaved within these          

communities.  

If you have lost a loved one to COVID-19 or any other cause of death 

during the pandemic, and would like to share your experience in our 

survey, please click here or visit www.covidbereavement.com to 

take part or find out more. 

Thank you! 

Alternatively, contact Emily Harrop: harrope@cardiff.ac.uk,            

tel: 02920 687184 for further information or a paper copy of the  

survey. Upon request, the survey can also be translated into        

community languages or conducted over the phone. 
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